Marsh, Sally (MDOS)

From: Shaw, Glenn A (FAA)
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 3:58 PM
To: Marsh, Sally (MDOS)
Subject: Letter of Resignation

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov

Dear Ms. Marsh,

Therefore,
unfortunately, | must resign from my position as a Commissioner on the Michigan Redistricting Commission. It has been
my privilege to work with you and to serve with the other Commissioners.

Sincerely,

Glenn A. Shaw





